
1

 
 

From: Hayes, Gerard [mailto:ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com]  
Sent: April 24, 2018 3:37 PM 
To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca> 

 
Subject: Hydro motion re confidentiality requirements for RFI responses 
 
Newfoundland Power does not have any comments on the motion. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gerard M. Hayes // SENIOR COUNSEL 
 
55 Kenmount Road, St. John’s, NL • A1B 3P6 
Telephone 709-737-5609 
ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS EMAIL COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED AS A PRIVATE COMMUNICATION FOR THE SOLE USE OF THE 
PRIMARY ADDRESSEE AND THOSE INDIVIDUALS LISTED FOR COPIES IN THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS 
EMAIL AND ANY ATTACHMENTS IS PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL. IF YOU ARE NOT AN INTENDED RECIPIENT YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED 
THAT COPYING, FORWARDING OR OTHER DISSEMINATION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THIS COMMUNICATION BY ANY MEANS IS PROHIBITED. IF 
YOU ARE NOT SPECIFICALLY AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE THIS EMAIL AND IF YOU BELIEVE THAT YOU RECEIVED IT IN ERROR PLEASE NOTIFY 
THE ORIGINAL SENDER IMMEDIATELY. PLEASE DELETE OR DESTROY THE ORIGINAL TRANSMISSION AND ANY SUBSEQUENT 
REPLIES.  [NPCN1512] 
  



WHENEVER. WHEREVER.

oo
We'll be there. qugﬂ






